Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13,2018 8:12 AM

To: 'bhorner@nypirg.org’

Subject: NYC meeting, as discussed. Does Feb15th or 16th still work for you?
Dear Blair -

When we spoke at the February 5 budget hearing on “local government officials/general government”, you had asked
me to send you an e-mail so that we could formalize a meeting together in New York City. This is that e-mail.

Does either Thursday or Friday of this week — February 15% or 16" -- still work for you? | will gladly take you to
breakfast, lunch, or dinner — depending on the time! If not, what is your earliest next appointment?

By the way, my own testimony on the state budget — at the January 30" “public protection” budget hearing and at the
February 5" “local government officials/general government” budget hearing, are accessible from CJA’s website,
www.judgewatch.org, via the link “2018 Legislative Session”. Likewise my testimony at the February 2" local forum on
the state budget, sponsored by Westchester’s Assembly Delegation. | would appreciate if you would watch the three
VIDEQS of my testimony. The direct link is here: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-pages/searching-nys/2018-
legislature/menu-2018-legislative-session.htm.

Thanks.

Elena
914-421-1200



